
AROUND TRINITY – FEBRUARY 2024 
Happenings in the life of our church……. 

Email:  trinity@tbaytel.net – Phone: 807 345-5621 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

February Bakeless Bake Sale   March 23 Spring Flea Market 

Feb. 15 Ladies’ Lunch    May 18 Antique Fair    

Feb. 16  Movie Night    Sept. 21 Fall Flea Market 

Feb. 25 ANNUAL MEETING  Nov. 2  Christmas Bazaar 

 

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING OF TRINITY UNITED CHURCH 

Sunday, February 25, 2024 (12 noon) 

Light lunch following church service. 

Freewill offering 

Agenda will include: 

- 2023 Committee Reports 

- 2023 Financial Reports 

- 2024 Budget 

- Nominating Committee Report  

- New Business  

Plan on coming out and lending your voice to the administrative matters of the church. 

 

 

FEBRUARY BAKELESS BAKE SALE 

By far, the simplest fundraiser Trinity has been hosting the past 4 years is the February Bakeless Bake 

Sale.  There is relatively no work involved but advertising and counting the money.    Simply, make a 

monetary donation to the church for the ingredients and/or amount you would spend if baking/buying.   

Generating approximately $2000 in revenue, it gives an early boost to the church coffers and also 

provides you with a tax receipt at year-end.   Cheques/cash/etransfers will be received for the month of 

February for this project.  

 

FEBRUARY MOVIE NIGHT 

The date has been set for the February Movie Night – Friday, February 16th (7:00 pm).  There’s a new 

twist this year.  Occasional movies will see some of the “oldie goldies” shown, in addition to current 

films.   February’s movie will be the romantic comedy “My Big Fat Greek Wedding”.  It follows a 

young Greek-American woman who falls in love with a non-Greek young man.  She comes from a 

big, hectic, crazy Greek family and struggles to get her family to accept him.   Bring a friend.  No charge 

for the movie but a contribution towards the popcorn and beverages would be appreciated.   

 

SPRING FLEA MARKET 

The Spring Flea Market is scheduled for March 23 and 1-2 people are needed to organize it.   There 

are good notes of past events on hand for easy reference and a mentor is available to get you started.     

Contact Jim or Josie if you would be willing to assist with the Spring Flea Market planning or any of 

the others noted in Future Events.  While our church is large, there actually is very little storage space.  

So, it would be appreciated if no Flea Market donations were received until after March 1st. 
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LADIES’ LUNCH FOR FEBRUARY 

Mark Thursday, February 15th on your calendars for the Ladies’ Lunch to be held at Applebee’s. This 

monthly event, usually held on the 3rd Thursday of the month, is an opportunity to meet/get reacquainted 

with other Trinity women over an informal lunch.  Call Lee-Ann (345-6255) to reserve a spot.  Friends 

welcome. Note the upcoming schedule: 

   March 21 Daytona’s  May 16 Montana’s 

   April 18 at Trinity  June 20 Vanderwees 

 

 

ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICES FOR FEBRUARY/MARCH 2024 

 

Date   Host Church   Leader 

Feb. 4  Trinity    Pat Jackson 

Feb. 11  St. Paul’s    Rev. Desire Tiriwepi 

Feb. 18  Pinegrove    Cyndy Raby 

Feb. 25  Trinity    Rev. Bert VanCook 

March 3  Pinegrove    Christina Stricker 

March 10  St. Paul’s    Rev. Desire Tiriwepi 

March 17  Trinity    Anne MacDonald 

March 24 Pinegrove   Rev. Randy Boyd   (Communion)  

March 31 Trinity   Rev. Bert VanCook    (Easter) 

 

 

 

 

                      FOR SALE 

 

 Baby’s Wooden Rocking Cradle   $50 

 Well constructed but could use refinishing. 

 

               34 inches wide x 20 inches 

      May be viewed in the Assembly Room.  

 

 

This and That…. 

- Pinegrove United is holding their Annual Finnish Pancake Brunch right after church on Sunday, Feb. 

11th.   Freewill offering.  A few tables reserved for Trinity folk. 

- St. Paul’s is holding a Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper on Tuesday, Feb. 13th from 5:00-6:30 pm. 

Cost is $10 adults/Youth & Children $5 (ages 4-8).   

- Trinity continues to collect pennies although they are no longer in circulation.  Recently $10 was 

deposited.  Labelled boxes can be found downstairs by the bulletin board and in the narthex. 

- While cleaning out the UCW Room recently, it was noticed that several white, and red card table 

cloths (45x45) are missing. If you have taken them home to launder, please return them to the 

cupboard. 


